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November 6, 2019 

Sent via Web Portal and Email 
RE: DOCKETS UE-180607 UG-180608, UE 180738, UE 180259 

Mark Johnson, Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

The NW Energy Coalition (“Coalition”) respectfully submits these comments to the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC or “Commission”) in 

response to Staff’s petition for an Order Granting Exemption from the Requirements of 

WAC 480-100-238 (4) and (5) and WAC 480-90-238 (4) and (5) (“Petition”) in Washington 

State in UE 180607, UG 180608, UE 180738, UE 180259. We also plan to attend the public 

meeting scheduled for November 7, 2019 to provide input on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Gerlitz 
Policy Director 

Joni Bosh 
Senior Policy Associate 
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